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October 5, 1987

The Honorable Ronald E. Luna
Commissioner
Texas Employment Commission
618 TEC Building
101 E. 15th Street
Austin, Texas 78778

Dear Ronnie:

Thank you very much for your recommendation of employment for
Mr. Michael Anthony Campos.

Both Representative Hugo Berlanga and Dr. Hector Garcia
also recommended Michael back in March of this year.

He was hired on March 6 by this department as a Phone Collections
Specialist, but quit on May 29 to go to work for the IRS.

I understand that he now has quit the IRS and, frankly, I don't
know where he is.

I don't really think he wants employment in this department, or
I feel he might have stayed.

I want to help those who want to help themselves, and at ihis
time possibly Michael might see that the grass is greener on the
other side.

At any rate, I appreciate the letter and look forward to seeing
you soon.

With tp~ personal regards, I am
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Comptroller of Public AZEounts
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cc: Rep. Hugo Berlanga
#,05. Hector Garcia
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